

To:

Mayor and Council

Through:

Walt Wrede, City Manager

From:

**Economic Development Commission** 

Date: Subject: September 18, 2009 Comprehensive Plan

At the September 17 Special Meeting of the Economic Development Commission, the four members present approved by unanimous vote the following motion:

In respect for the wishes of the voters of the City of Homer, the Economic Development Commission asks the City Council to remove references to Town Square from the Comprehensive Plan, unless Council brings another vote to the people separating Town Square and City Hall on the ballot question.